
 
 

Brushing for Brightness benefits CBE students   

 
For Immediate Release 
 
CALGARY — Volunteers and partners will work together to assemble oral hygiene kits to 
benefit CBE students at the Brushing for Brightness program packing day on July 12, 2017. 
 
The Brushing for Brightness program, in its 6th year, supplies a toothbrush, tube of toothpaste 
and dental floss to children in CBE elementary schools.  This year, the team will pack 12,500 
oral hygiene kits. 
 
“By working hand in hand we help our children experience Bright Smiles, Bright Learning and 
Bright Futures,” says Dr. Sarah Hulland, pediatric dentist and one of the organizers of the 
Brushing for Brightness initiative. 
 
Media are invited to learn more about this exciting venture by joining us for the packing day. 
Please contact Dr. Hulland directly to arrange interviews.  
 
Details  
  
Date:   Wednesday July 12, 2017 
Time:   12:30-4pm 
Location:  143 Parkside Place, S.E. 
Contact:      Dr. Sarah Hulland  403-827-3207 
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